Merimbula Public School
N NN D

Friday, November 3 2017

School Leaders 2018

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Grandparents,

Congratulations! You have made it to the final round of School Leadership representation for 2018. The final
round involves you preparing and delivering a 3 — 4 minute speech to Merimbula Public School students (K — 5)
explaining and persuading them (use your EOIl as a guide):

1. Why you want to be a School Leader in 2018
2. Why you would be good at being a School Leader
3. How you demonstrate our school values of Respect, Responsibility and Resilience

Please try to make your speech personal — let the students know who you are! Some additional helpful hints:
- Topic is focused and information is selected to argue your position succinctly.

- All parts of your speech are well developed. Defines topic and states position in introduction, detailed
longer body develops position and conclusion strongly reiterates position.

Ideas are generated and selected to be highly persuasive.
- Effectively uses a range of devices with sophistication.

Meaning is clear and speech flows well.

A draft outline of your speech is due on Friday, November 10 2017 so that | can make sure it is appropriate.
Please be ready to deliver your speech to MPS students on Tuesday, November 14 2017 in the Jackson Hall at
11.45am.

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Brewer at school on (02) 6495 1266.
Yours sincerely,

Manda Brewer
Stage 2 and 3 Assistant Principal
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